
 

 

1st July 2016 

Dear Tytherington Families, 

It gives me great pleasure to update you on the past 

fortnight at Tytherington School. In this edition: 

 The inaugural Rotary Club Student of the Term 

 Harrison Clarke in Year 7 is interviewed about his 

journey to pop stardom 

 A chance to have your say on the structure of the 

day for next year. To do so, please visit: http://

www.tytheringtonschool.co.uk/2016/06/30/

structure-of-the-day-consultation/ 

 Hear about our Blue Peter Badge winners 

 Year 9 Advanced Learners launched rockets in 

Stockport. 

 Students at Tytherington give their verdict on the 

EU 

 An update on the Bolllington Bus Campaign  

 5 of our 6th Formers have gained places at 

prestigious summer events at Corpus Christi 

College, Oxford.  

As I mentioned in my letter earlier this week, we are 

closing school earlier than normal on Friday 8th July so 

that staff and friends can attend the funeral of Guy 

Wharton which is taking place at the United Reformed 

Church in Macclesfield at 1pm on Friday 8th July. All are 

welcome.  

Registration will be at the normal time of 8.45am but we 

will be closing school at 11.30am. There will be an 

opportunity for students to have a light lunch before the 

end of the school day. We have alerted the coach 

companies who are aware of the early finish.  

We also plan to hold a special Guy Wharton Celebration 

Evening on Wednesday 13th July in the Main Hall at 

6pm. 

Take care 

 

Emmanuel Botwe 

Headteacher 

 

Natalya is our first Rotary Club 
Student of the Team 

 

 

The Rotary Student of the Term Award was presented to 

Natalya Corn from Tytherington School by James 

Anderton, the President of the Rotary Club of 

Macclesfield Castle. Natalya was nominated by the 

school as a highly achieving and supportive student 

especially for her work with the Sport Leaders 

Programmes, and, as a ‘Transition Leader’ helping the 

year 6 pupils moving to their senior school. The 

headteacher at Tytherington School, Mr. Emmanuel 

Botwe, said that Natalya demonstrates her caring and 

compassionate nature alongside her enthusiasm and 

passion for Tytherington School. He continued by 

thanking the Rotary Club of Macclesfield Castle for their 

‘massive support’ to Tytherington School and for 

sponsoring this award Natalya said ‘The school have 

supported me too, and given me the opportunity to help 

others and organise events. I am very grateful to 

everyone who nominated me.’ 
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Please keep  up-to-date with our fight to keep a free 

service going for students in Bollington. Please visit our 

campaign website: http://www.tytheringtonschool.co.uk/

bollington-bus-campaign/ 

Councillor Amanda Stott is working closely with us to 

hold a public meeting on  Monday 4th July at 6pm. We 

apologise for  the short notice but this is a great 

opportunity to hear from some of the decision-makers 

and local stakeholders. There will also be media 

coverage of the event so it is a good opportunity to make 

your voice heard. We are also aware that a  meeting of 

Children and Families Overview and Scrutiny Committee 

has been arranged to deal with the Call-in of a Cabinet 

decision relating to walking routes to schools. The 

meeting will be held on Tuesday, 19th July, 2016, at 

10.00 am in the Main Hall, Sandbach Town Hall, High 

Street, Sandbach, CW11 1AX. Please also keep an eye 

out for a “Drive into school” day of action when we will 

be looking at the effects of families getting to school 

using their cars rather than the buses. Please watch this 

space! 

  Tytherington School fights Local  

Council over Buses 

Tytherington Students vote on 
whether to stay in the EU or not 

 

Students at Tytherington School were given the chance 

to vote on the burning issue of whether to remain or 

leave the EU on Thursday 23rd June. Students voted to 

remain: 62% remain vs 38% leave.  
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Harrison Clarke—year 7 superstar dj  

 
Interview with Harrison Clarke 

 

How did you become interested in dance music? 

      I became interested in dance music by listening to other 

artists like Calvin Harris and Skrillex. 

 

Which musical instruments do you play? 

I play the guitar, the piano and the ukulele. 

 

Are you a dancer as well? 

No, I am not a dancer - I cry if I have to dance! 

 

What type of dance music do you like? 

Electro house  is a genre I really like. 

 

Who are your favourite artists/musicians? 

Rammstein, Slipknot, Trap City – too many to mention, re-

ally – and I love rock music as well. 

 

How old were you when you wrote your first piece of dance music? 

I was about 9 or 10. 

 

What was the title of the first piece you wrote? 

It was called “Catalyst” 

 

How many pieces have you written so far? 

So far I have written 5 pieces. 

 

When and where have they been performed? 

I have sold some of my music and I have performed it to friends and some classes in school. 

 

Who or what is your greatest inspiration? 

Rammstein. 

 

What are your ambitions for the future? 

I want to be known worldwide for making music. 

 

What advice would you give to any students interested in becoming a musician or a writer of music? 

Improvise – make your own music – don’t give up! 
 

Interview by Alex Allen 7NC and Ismail Rehman 7PD 



Year 8 pupils raise over £450 for Cancer Research UK 
 

A group of Year 8 students raised £450 for Cancer Research UK. Lilly Hill, Maddy Blunn and Matilda Bird took 

part in the 5K pretty muddy challenge at the weekend at Tatton Park. They completed the course and got very 

muddy in the process. 

 

Here is the link to their Just Giving sponsorship page: https://

www.justgiving.com/fundraising/leanneblunn2 

 

Well Done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sixth Formers win places at Prestigious Oxbridge Summer 
Courses 

 

 

I am pleased to report that three year 12 students have been successful in securing 

a place on a residential event hosted by Corpus Christi college, Cambridge. It is 

called STEM for Women and involved the students submitting an application and 

then having  to complete as many set physics tasks as they could manage. The 

most successful candidates were then offered places.  

  

The successful students are: Elisha Zeiss, Elizabeth Taylor, Ruth Wallace 

 

In addition, two other  year 12 students have been successful in gaining a place at an 

Economics event on 8th July organised by the same College which is  being held at 

Citigroup at Canary Wharf. 

 
All  five students accessed these opportunities as part of the Sixth Form academic 
enrichment programme. 
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Year 9 Advanced Learners Launch Rockets in Stockport 
 

Year 9 Advanced Learners were  involved in a rocket building competition brought to us by Bloodhound, Mi-

crosoft, micro: bit and the Army. Here are some pictures of how they got on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet our Blue Peter Badge Winners 

 

Congratualtions to Ismail Rehman (7PD) and Dylan Lawton 

Johal (7NC) for leading this week’s assemblies on tackling in-

tolerance.  

Well done! 

 

 



 

info@tytheringtonschool.co.uk www.tytheringtonschool.co.uk 

 

 
 
 

mailto:info@tytheringtonschool.co.uk
http://www.tytheringtonschool.co.uk

